
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our statement concerning COVID-19 
 

Updated 10 June 2020 

 
The COVID-19 pandemic has been unprecedented in the severe disruption caused in the UK and 

world-wide.  

 

We remain fully committed to supporting our clients at this time and our teams are available to assist 

you using the telephone numbers below. Please speak with our reception teams regarding any new 

enquiries or existing matters and they will direct you to one of our colleagues.  

 

In light of the recent Government announcements and recommendations, our teams continue to work 

from home where this is possible. For those members of our staff team who are working in our offices, 

we have taken steps to ensure their continued safety. This firm is committed to having Covid-19 secure 

workplaces in accordance with the recent Government guidance.  

 

Our offices have limited opening for pre-booked appointments and the dropping-off of documentation 

only. We would ask that clients do not make personal visits to our offices unless matters cannot be 

dealt with via telephone, e-mail or other means. We are working hard to keep the disruption to all 

clients to a minimum.  

 

We would ask that correspondence and documentation is sent to us electronically so that we are able 

to deal with your matter remotely if necessary. Otherwise, documents and paperwork can be hand-

delivered through our letterboxes which will be attended at least once during each working day.  

 

 
 

Contact us: 

 
 

Ellis-Fermor & Negus Solicitors 
 

Ripley Office: 5 Market Place, Ripley, Derbyshire, DE5 3BS Tel: 01773 744744 
 

Long Eaton Office: 35 Derby Road, Long Eaton, Nottingham, NG10 1LU Tel: 0115 972 5222 
 

Beeston Office: 2 Devonshire Avenue, Beeston, Nottingham, NG9 1BS Tel: 0115 922 1591 
 

Belper Office: The Old Registry, 6 Derby Road, Belper, Derbyshire, DE56 1UU Tel: 01773 821665 

 


